Superior Court of California
County of Sonoma

NOTICE FROM THE CLERK OF THE COURT

February 24, 2021

RESTORATION OF CLERK’S OFFICES
PUBLIC SERVICE HOURS

EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2021
The Sonoma County Superior Court Clerk’s offices will resume regular
business hours of Monday - Friday, 8:00 a.m. - 3:30 p.m.



